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CHUDAR NEWSLETTER

Chudar is thrilled to annouce that we've started our classes for the new
academic year and our content has been launched in the new TN Government
app, "MANARKENI".

C H U D A R  Q U E S T  2 0 2 3 - 2 4  U N D E R W A Y
Our much-awaited classes for QUEST (after-school

center program) have begun at both rural and
urban centers for the academic year 2023-24. Our
passionate team warmly welcomed the students,

introducing them to our engaging class structure
and stressing the significance of regular

attendance. The atmosphere in the classrooms was
charged with positive energy as the students

eagerly embrace the new classes and embark on a
journey of knowledge and personal growth. We

look forward to a successful and enriching
academic year ahead.

Over the past 2 years, we have collaborated with the TN
Government on the Samagra Shiksha (Education for

All) Project to produce digital content to make learning
engaging for children. Recently the Education Minister
launched the official app (titled MANARKENI - meaning

the deeper you dig the sand, the water flows) through
which these videos will be accessible by all govt

schools. We are thrilled that through this app, our
content will reach more than 10000 teachers and 15

lakh children in government schools across Tamilnadu!

"Interning with Chudar opened my eyes to the reality of children
deprived of quality education. Chudar's efforts to bridge this gap
and create equal opportunities for all students inspired me. The

collaborative work atmosphere made me feel like a part of the team,
and I'm grateful to have made a difference. Thank you, Chudar."

Swarna Harith, Flame University

I N T E R N  T E S T I M O N I A L

S H R I N A A T H  C H I D A M B A R A M  F R O M  A I D
V I S I T S  C H U D A R  Q U E S T  C E N T E R S

We were delighted to host Mr. Shrinaath, senior volunteer and
member of the BoD, AID, at our QUEST centers in Periyavenmani

and Chengattur in Chengalpattu district. During the visit, our
students impressed him with their English speaking skills. With

support from volunteers like him, we are working to empower these
young minds and lead them into a promising future
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